
Face Covering Policy – Step Up Schools Mesa  

Face mask are no longer required at Sep Up School.  Students and staff can 

choose whether they want to wear a mask. 

1. Students and staff have the choice to wear a mask when inside the building. 

 We will encourage students to stay home if they are sick.   You could spread COVID -19 to others 

even if you do not feel sick.  

2. We will encourage students to wear a mask if they come to school but are not feeling well. 

3. We will continue practicing proper physical distancing inside the classroom and at breakfast and 

lunch.  Continue to keep about 3-6 feet between yourself and others. 

4. Face coverings should never be shared.  

 

Face masks should not be worn by:  

 Those with a disability that prevents them from comfortably wearing or removing a face 

covering 

 Those with certain respiratory conditions or trouble breathing 

 Those who advised by a medical, legal, or behavioral health professional that wearing a 

face covering may pose a risk to that person. 
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